
The Connecticut Council For Non-Adversarial
Divorce Joins Divorce With Respect Week®

This will be the 4th annual Divorce With Respect

Week®

The Connecticut group is joining the

nationwide Divorce With Respect Week®

initiative from March, 3-9, 2025.

CT, UNITED STATES, February 5, 2025

/EINPresswire.com/ -- The Connecticut

Council For Non-Adversarial Divorce

will offer free, 30-minute consultations

for people interested in learning about

the different choices they have for

divorce. The Connecticut group is

joining the nationwide Divorce With

Respect Week® initiative from March, 3-

9, 2025. Divorce With Respect Week® is an effort to share information about the Collaborative

Divorce method, a separation process that encourages families to work together without having

to go to court. 

Collaborative Divorce

encourages couples to make

decisions with their family’s

best interests at heart,

focusing on cooperation and

respect”

Rosemarie Ferrante

“We’re proud to help to raise awareness about the

different divorce options available, particularly the

Collaborative Divorce process,” said President of The

Connecticut Council For Non-Adversarial Divorce,

Rosemarie Ferrante.  “Collaborative Divorce encourages

couples to make decisions with their family’s best interests

at heart, focusing on cooperation and respect.”

The Connecticut Council For Non-Adversarial Divorce is a statewide non-profit professional

organization of mediators and Collaborative Divorce professionals. Their mission is to change

the way people divorce by reducing conflict and improving the lives of family members, including

children. To learn more about The Connecticut Council For Non-Adversarial Divorce visit

https://gooddivorcect.com/. 

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://gooddivorcect.com/


To book a free consultation with a participating Connecticut divorce professional, go to

www.divorcewithrespectweek.com where you will find a list of participating professionals near

you.

Timothy Crouch

The Crouch Group

+1 940-383-1990

email us here

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/782923563

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2025 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.divorcewithrespectweek.com
http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/5054283
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/782923563
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

